
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements  

 
Scholarships 

As thoughts of going back to 

school once again enter our 

minds, Southwest Rotary 

received a tangible reminder of 

how our hard work translates 

into success in the future. 

Another six scholarships were 

awarded at our last club meeting. 

Congratulations to the recipients 

and congratulations to our club 

for investing in the future of our 

youth! This year more than 

$11,000 was awarded to area 

students. 

 

Dragon Boat Races 

Join the fun on the Fox River as 

Southwest Rotary once again 

enters the annual Dragon Boat 

Races. We still need people to 

paddle. If interested see Nicole 

Allie. Dragon Boat races are 

held at the Leach Amphitheater 

and the adjacent Riverside Park 

on September 26. 

 

Catch the Rotary Ball dot Org 

Plans for the 2010 Rotary 6270 

District Conference are 

underway. Don’t miss a fun 

weekend in Green Bay with your 

fellow Rotarians from around the 

state. For details on the 

conference, check out the Web 

site: www.catchtherotaryball.org 

 

Waterfest 

On Thursday, August 20
th

 

Waterfest welcomes back Three 

Dog Night. Our club will once 

again be staffing the concession 

stands to raise money for our 

projects. Volunteers are needed 

to serve beverages. Last time, we 

raised more than $1,300 and had 

a lot of fun! We still need a 

handful of volunteers for the 5 to 

8:30 p.m. shift, and a small army 

(about 30 people) for the 5:30 to 

8:30 p.m. shift, and from 7 p.m. 

to close (about 10:30 p.m.). 

Sign-up sheets are on the tables, 

or see Emily Zimmerman to lend 

your support at Waterfest on 

August 20.  And remember – 

family and friends are welcome 

to help out as well!  

 

Rotaract 

Please welcome members of the 

new Oshkosh Rotaract Club to 

today’s meeting. They’re here to 

make a plea for support in 

recruiting additional members. 

Topic: Dr. Timothy Mologne “Knee 

Repair for Active Adults”              
 

 

 

 

 

2009 – 2010 Board 
President: Nancy Leipzig 
Pres. Elect: Kris Villars 
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: David Omachinski 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Roy Duxstad 

Club Service Chairs 

Ken Friedman & Scott Woldt 

Community Service Chairs 

Mike Scott & Tim Lamers 

International Service Chairs 

Laura LeRoy & Tom Shepeck 

Vocational Service Chairs 

Glenn Nelson & Nicole Allie 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Bill Wresch  
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick 

R.I. President: John Kenny 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Aug 19 
 
 
 
Aug 26 
 

Doctor Timothy Mologne 
“Knee Repair for Active 
Adults” 
 
Ryan Hackbarth “My Year 
in Denmark” 

   

  

Recurring Events 
3rd Mon. 
(Sept. 
21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 
Aug 20  Waterfest: Three Dog Night 

 

Sept. 
25 & 26  

Dragon Boat Races 

 
October 
22 

 
Bowling Fundraiser 
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For the past few months they’ve 

been trying to organize an 

Oshkosh Chapter of Rotaract. 

Recruitment of members (age 19 

to 35) has been steady, but we 

could use a push. If you know of 

anyone within those age limits 

who may be interested in joining 

a service club or simply giving 

something back to the 

community then Rotaract may 

be the answer.  

In the past few months we’ve 

established a board of directors 

for Oshkosh Rotaract, identified 

some areas where they can make 

an immediate impact (The Back 

to School Fair), and have 

struggled with the two major 

issues preventing young 

professionals from getting more 

involved with Rotary – the 

financial and time commitments.  

To help get the club “off the 

ground” a membership fee has 

been waived and meetings are 

scheduled for 6 p.m. on the 

second Tuesday and noon on the 

fourth Thursday of each month 

to accommodate busy schedules. 

Right now the most important 

thing you as a Rotarian can do to 

help is identify prospective 

members, especially in your own 

workplace. If you know of 

someone who may be a good fit 

for Rotaract, please pass their 

contact information on to Jeff 

Potts, Nicole Allie, Marcus 

Butts, Glenn Nelson, or Karen 

Fredrick. The Future of Rotary is 

in Your Hands and that starts 

with getting young people 

involved in organizations like 

Rotaract! Please do what you 

can to support this new club. 

 

EAA Picnic (revisited) 

 

Tom Shepeck described this 

year’s EAA Flying Rotarian 

picnic as the “best and biggest 

we’ve ever had!” But he 

wouldn’t take all the credit – he 

said a small army of volunteers 

(more than 35) went above and 

beyond in planning the event 

including EAA for lining up the 

speaker and providing guest 

passes for our club members to 

spend the afternoon on the 

AirVenture grounds. So, thanks 

to everyone who attended and 

helped this year – it’s was truly 

memorable. An in case you 

missed the picnic, you also 

missed out on the ultimate 

celebrity encounter as Harrison 

Ford stopped by to say hello.  

 

 
 

Shared Harvest 

 

Ken Friedman and his army of 

tomato plants reports donations 

to the Shared Harvest program 

are coming in at a steady pace. 

To date, more than 3,500 pounds 

of produce have been collected 

and donated to area food 

pantries. And a special thanks to 

K&K Honey Farms for donating 

a half ton of sweet corn (that’s 

1,000 pounds). We still need 

volunteers to staff the area farm 

markets – sign up today!  

Weekly Invocations 

August - Melody Wollangk 

September - Bonnie Behnke 

October - Lorraine Yarbrough 

November - Dick Ames 

December - Tom Goddard 

 

Weekly Greeters                                              
Aug 19  Lori Davis and Kris Villars 

Aug 26 Cathy Hagene and Jeff Potts 

Sept 2 Glenn Curren and Bryan 

Hockstein 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

      

Visit the 2010 District 

Conference Website 
http://www.catchtherotaryball.org 

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

5. Is it the truth? 

6. Is it fair to all concerned? 

7. Will it build good will 

and better friendships? 

8. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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